Rick:
Attached is the Leadership list we have been working on finalizing to distribute to the Kitchen Cabinet for further input. Unfortunately, Jennifer has been out sick a couple days this week so it has taken longer than anticipated.

At this point we foresee the Steering Committee leadership under Fred and Robert to end up being about 35-40 that will be pictured, in some way, in the brochure. For the EDC and Workforce people we will have pictures of Bob Roberts and Rebekah Lowe as the vice-chairs and list (no pictures) the members of each in their designated area of the brochure. That way it is very easy for potential investors to see who is responsible for each major area.
There will be some crossover but that allows us to control the Steering Committee involvement and include others through EDC and Workforce committees. The Chamber Board will most likely be listed on a separate sheet and included in the pocket as needed. All this will work itself out as we get further along with Jim Daniels and his staff.
Please note on the attached list:

1) Everyone not highlighted we are suggesting to invite to participate on the Steering Committee.

2) We are suggesting hose highlighted not be invited because they will either be displayed someplace else in the brochure or are otherwise not needed.
3) Of those highlighted, Bob Roberts and Rebekah Lowe will be pictured in the brochure under ED and Workforce and therefore don’t necessarily need to be included in the Steering Committee.

4) The superintendents will also be listed under workforce.

The plan of action:

1) We will distribute this list to the Kitchen Cabinet right away to get there feedback and finalize the list if invitees. We will ask them to get back to us by Wed. of next week (9/7).
2) Once the list is finalized we will send a letter from Fred and Robert inviting them to participate. Jennifer will follow up on the letter to schedule a meeting with me and/or Rob to secure their participation.
3) For members of the Chamber Board and the EDC that attended the last meetings and saw the presentation, we will send an email letting them know that Jennifer will be calling to schedule a meeting. The email to EDC will come from Bob Roberts, as Chair, and the email to the Chamber Board will come from Bill Cecil (since he chaired the last meeting) or from Charlie, whomever you think makes more sense.
I will be in on Tuesday and will keep you posted on progress. Let me know if you have any additional thoughts or questions.
Thanks,

Mike

